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6th May 2021 

Year 6 Swimming Lessons 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that we are able to take the whole year group to 

swimming lessons at Clacton Leisure Centre. 

Lessons will commence on Monday the 7th June and will be weekly until the 19th July, 

7 lessons in total. 

There will be two groups of 10 children in the pool at any one time each with an 

instructor. The groups will be split by ability. 

As we are not allowed to get changed before the session at the pool, the boys will need 

to arrive for school with their swimming shorts under their trousers and bring a change 

of underwear and a towel for after the session.  

The girls will need to bring a swimsuit to school They will change in school, prior to 

leaving. They will also need a towel for after the session. The children will change back 

into uniform at the pool. If swim caps can be worn, then the pool would appreciate this. 

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Caroline Hyde 

Office Manager 

chyde@engaines.essex.sch.uk 
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